
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER  31 •  19  MAY 2023 

Sun Cream, Sun Hats and Water Bottles 

Now that the warmer months are here, 

please can parents/carers please ensure 

that the children have a named water bottle 

and named sun hat in school to ensure that 

the children stay hydrated and are safe, at break times, in 

the sunshine. The staff will remind the children to drink 

throughout the day. It will also be beneficial for the children 

to have sun cream applied at home before school and to 

have some with them in school, that they can apply 

themselves. Sadly, staff are not allowed to put sun cream 

on pupils so you might consider getting a sun cream that 

has long lasting sun protection throughout  

the day.  Please note, children cannot share  

sun creams with friends brought into school.  

Thank you very much.  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

29th May - 2nd June: HALF TERM  

5th June - 9th June: Enrichment Week - STEM Week 

16th June: Non-uniform day in return for Summer fair items 

21st June: Messy Church after school.  

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

4th September: First day of School. 

23rd - 27th October: Half Term  

14th December: Last day of Term 

15th December: INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 

2nd January 2024: Back to School - Spring term starts. 

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

It finally seems like summer has arrived and 

it has been lovely to see the children 

outside playing on the field at break 

times once again. As it says here, please remember 

to send the children in prepared for the stronger 

sunshine with a named sun hat, a water bottle and 

sun screen from now on.  

On Monday, we celebrated Outdoor Learning Day and 

the children took part in lots of lessons taught 

outside. The activities ranged from a local walk, 

outdoor writing inspired by the environment, creative 

handwriting, leaf rubbing, solving Maths problems 

and adventurous WWO. The children had so much 

fun and there was a very positive vibe around the 

school all day.  

The Summer Fair 

All term, the FoBs have been working 

hard planning the Summer Fair which 

takes place on the 23rd June at 3.30pm. 

They are planning lots of fun activities to keep the 

children entertained and there will also be some new 

stalls and activities for the whole family to enjoy. Watch 

this space because more information will be released 

over the next few weeks and as we get closer to the date.  

On Friday 16th June, we will hold a non - uniform day and 

in return please could you send your child in with the 

following items: 

Elm and Beech classes:  

Bagged Sweets - but no chocolate thank you.  

Chestnut & Hazel classes:  

Stationary or new and unopened Arts and Crafts sets. 

Ash, Lime & Cedar classes:  

Bottles of Wine . 

Thank you as always for your great support.  


